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NOTE FROM THE EDITORS 
 

With the current issue, Economic Sociology enters its third year. Following the lead of 
Richard Swedberg and Johan Heilbron as editors of the first and the second volume, 
respectively, it is my distinct pleasure to take over as the editor for the next three issues. Dirk 
Zorn from Princeton University will serve as managing editor. 

This issue concentrates on the sociology of money. With the launch of the Euro currency 
rapidly approaching, money also looms large in public debate in Europe. Axel Paul from the 
University of Freiburg writes about money in the sociological tradition and argues for a 
theory of speculation to stand at the core of the sociological approach to money. Nigel Dodd 
from the London School of Economics contributes an article that speculates on the social 
impact of the introduction of the Euro on January 1st,, 2002. To investigate features of the 
launch as a passage of transition and questions about diversity in the temporal framing of the 
transition, Dodd refers to van Gennep’s concept of liminality.  

As of now, Economic Sociology has roughly 600 subscribers. If you know of colleagues who 
might also be interested in receiving a notification by email when a new issue of Economic 
Sociology is published, please let them know about the possibility to subscribe. We have 
facilitated the subscription procedure by adding a feature to the Newsletter’s homepage at 
SISWO (http://www.siswo.uva.nl/ES/). Alternatively, you may subscribe by sending a blank 
email to es@pscw.uva.nl with the word “subscribe” in the subject line.  

The structure and the design of the newsletter remain unchanged. We will feature research 
articles, country reports, book reviews, conference reports, information on ongoing PhD 
projects and announcements of upcoming events and publications. Regarding announcements 
and synopses of PhD projects, we depend on information from our readers. To be as 
comprehensive and up to date as possible, please email us any such information for 
publication in the subsequent issue. 

 

Jens Beckert 
Dirk Zorn 
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